
	

OAK	GROVE	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	MEETING								11-28-17	
This	is	a	summary	of	events	that	occurred	at	the	November	meeting,	not	the	official	minutes.	

 
	

					Superintendent’s	Report	
• PTO	“Mall	in	the	Hall”	is	this	Saturday	
• December	8,	Oak	Grove	volunteers	at	“Feed	My	Starving	Children”	
• Calendar	planning	started	for	the	2018-19	school	year	

	
Public	Comment	–	None	

	
New	Business/Information	

• Dr.	Cacciatore	gave	a	presentation	on	State	Assessments	that	are	given	at	Oak	Grove	
every	year	

• Tickets	on	sale	soon	for	the	OGSEF’s	Gala	on	Feb.	24th;	the	foundation	is	actively	
seeking	donations	for	the	silent	auction	

• SEDOL	is	interviewing	for	the	executive	director	position	
Approvals		

• The	Consent	Agenda	was	approved	
• The	FY17	Tax	Levy	was	approved	
• Personnel	Action	was	approved	
	

	
Next	Meeting	is	December	19,	2017	


